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RELEASE IN PART B4,B6 

From: 	 Balderston, Kris M <BalderstonKM@state.gov> 
Sent: 	 Saturday, November 26, 2011 7:17 AM 
To: 
Subject: 	 Re: Indonesia PNB 

Thnx for meeting them. I think its already activated them. I will keep you posted. 

Hope you all had a great Thanksgiving. 

	Original Message 	 
From: H [mailto:HDR22@clintonemail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, November 26, 2011 07:06 AM 
To: Balderston, Kris M 
Subject: Re: Indonesia PNB 

Enjoyed meeting them and hope they take off now. Pls let me know how they do. 

	Original Message 	 
From: Balderston, Kris M [mailto:BalderstonKM@state.gov]  
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2011 06:06 PM 
To: H; Valmoro, Lona J <ValmoroU@state.gov> 
Subject: Indonesia PNB 

Madame Secretary - 

Thank you for meeting with Asep Sulaeman, the Chairman of the local PNB Committee in Indonesia and the Sr VP for 
Exxon Mobil in Jakarta and Robin McClellan, a newly retired FSO who was the CG in Perth, Australia and is now 
employed by Exxon. 

You briefly met Asep during the PNB dinner earlier this year and I spent time with them both in Jakarta last month. 
Indonesia promises to be a successful PNB country because like Turkey, a number of US companies are interested in 
participating. 

Your "hello" and statement that PNB is an important item on your agenda will allow  
he funding will help them hire a full time Exec Director to run the project. We 

are helping them develop a mechanism to accept the funds and move forward. 

She and I have talked about how 	B6 
to move forward. 

Thnx and safe travels. 

Kris 
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